Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year. My name is Ms. Moore and I will be your child's Kindergarten teacher this year. I am fully aware that this year will be unlike any other and that we all have challenges with the "new norma". With that in mind please know that I am here to help with academics, education, and technology. We are learning together and together we will educate and prepare our students for their futures. I am focused on helping your child receive a quality education, with that in mind, it is imperative that your child is focused and ready to learn every day.

I welcome parent collaboration through phone calls, Google Meets conferences, and emails. The phone number is 779-803-4270. My email address is ljmoore4@cps.edu. I would also like to work with you in encouraging, and motivating your child to be respectful to everyone during our Google Meets sessions.

I look forward to meeting you through emails, phone conversations and or google meets. Let's having a wonderful and productive school year. We can and we will accomplish our goal together.

Sincerely, Ms. L. J. Moore Room 154

## Remote Learning Expectations for Kindergarten

154

- Students should be present and on time for remote learning every day.
- Students should have all necessary supplies for remote learning every day.
- Students should be respectful to teachers, staff, and other students at all times.
- Please try to complete and submit remote learning assignments on time.
- Parents will need to ensure that students are dressed and have a space where the students
  can learn, that is free of distractions from radios, televisions, and other children who are
  not apart of the classroom.
- Students should be well rested before they begin their remote learning day so that they are able to focus and learn.
- Parents or another responsible person will need to be near to ensure that their child is
  paying attention and parents/ responsible guardian will be needed to help with computer
  issues on their end.
- Parents should replace supplies periodically throughout the school year. (Please see the attached supply list)



## Suggested Classroom Supply List

\*Pencils with erasers
Pencil box/pouch
\*Crayons
Glue stick
\*Folders
\*Crayons or colored pencils
Primary notebook paper (Paper with the wide writing lines)

\*Please remember that the students lose their pencils, the folders will tear, and crayons break. These items will need to be replaced throughout the year. These supplies are important please ensure that your child has them so that they are ready and prepared to learn each day.